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It has been a busy month. We have been rotating bus drivers while delivering lunches to 

students at different locations and even at their homes.  We have had a few drivers reporting to 

work every day to do some cleaning and sanitizing buses.   

The mechanics have been working front to back on one bus at a time and fixing any 

problems they find and doing a good job as they go.  We have had the mechanics in every day. 

We are looking for ways to cut our budget for the coming year. Hopefully we don’t lose 

any drivers but, only time will tell.  We so far have stayed healthy in our department and take 

every precaution to stay that way. 

Thank you for all your time and support for us and our drivers. We hope that you all stay 

healthy.  

Ryan Edwards 

Transportation Supervisor 

 


